
Success Story 
 
November 1, 2003-Pompano Beach 
 
A 4-year-old child was abducted and considered to be in extreme danger. A phone call was made to 
the Sheriff’s Office the next day informing them on the whereabouts of the child after seeing the 
Amber alert on television.  
 

Success Story 
 
November 1, 2003-Cape Coral 
 
A 6 year old child was abducted and considered to be in danger. The recovery of the child the next 
morning was due to a truck driver recognizing the vehicle and the child at a convenience store, after 
hearing the Amber alert on the radio. 
 

Success Story 
 
July 7, 2003-Lake City 
 
A 10-year-old child was abducted and considered to be in extreme danger. The recovery of the child 
the next day was due to the Amber alert. A motel clerk in Georgia called in a tip after recognizing the 
mother and child from the Amber alert that was broadcast repeatedly in Florida, as well as, Georgia. 
 

Success Story 
 
June 30, 2003-Miramar 
 
Two young children were forcibly taken from their residence when the perpetrators drove a vehicle 
into the home and snatched both children after assaulting the caretaker. Although the Miramar Police 
Department located the children through several investigative means, the Amber alerts produced 
viable tips to include eye witness accounts of seeing the suspect earlier during the day of occurrence 
and later when the children were located. 
 

Success Story 
 
May 6, 2003-Jacksonville 
 
A 5 year old child was abducted by the mother’s boyfriend following a violent argument. The suspect 
left the child with family members in another county. A phone call was made to the Sheriff’s Office 
informing them on the whereabouts of the child after hearing the Amber alert. 
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the FDLE/MEPIC at 
1-888-356-4774. 
 


